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Parent Bulletin 
 
1.  Yearbooks are on sale in the office for $15.00. 
 
2.  The cafeteria will no longer accept personal checks and students can no longer charge 
meals.  For the remainder of the school year, please send cash with your child.   
 
3.  Please note that all school debts (lunch money loans, office loans, media center books, 
textbooks, PTA fundraisers, returned checks, tuition, etc.) need to be paid in full before 
receiving report cards on the last day of school. 
 
4.  We still have school pictures for sale in the office until the end of the school year. 
 
5.  Awards Day for Grades 2nd – 5th will begin in the gym at 9:30 am on Thursday, June 7th.  
Kindergarten and 1st Grade will be recognizing their students individually in their 
classrooms. 
 
6. The 5th Grade will present a Special Graduation Program on Friday, June 8th at 9:30 am in 
the gym. 
 
7.  Students will begin loading at 1:00 pm on June 8th. 
 

Have a great summer!!!!!!!	
  


